
Dear Colleagues

I'm delighted to announce that Bernard Huggins will join the Division of 
Student Learning and Academic Success as the Associate Director of the 
new Transfer Center. His first day is November 1. Most recently, he served 
as the Assistant Director for Transition Programs at Penn State University. 

As Associate Director, he will play a critical role in advancing UCF's culture 
of transfer student success by developing programs, resources, and 
engagement opportunities. Bernard brings a unique perspective to this 
role. He was a Knights Major Exploration and Transition Center team 
member and transferred to UCF through DirectConnect to UCF.®

Bernard earned his Associate of Arts degree from Valencia College and a 
Bachelor of Science degree from UCF. Bernard received his master's 
degree in Leadership from Nova Southeastern University. He is pursuing a 
doctorate in Educational Leadership at UCF.

Please join me in welcoming Bernard to the SLAS team.

Go Knights! Charge on!

Theodorea Regina Berry, Ed.D. 
Vice Provost, Division of Student Learning and Academic Success
Dean, College of Undergraduate Studies

University of Central Florida
4365 Andromeda Loop North
Millican Hall 210
Orlando, FL 32816
ucf.edu
Please note: Florida has a very broad open records law (F.S. 119). Emails may be subject to public 
disclosure.
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